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Union Marine Management Services, 
UMMS, congratulates Orix Maritime for 
their latest new building and is pleased to 
announce the take over of M.V. Lilac 
Harmony under its management.  
 
The vessel is a Bulk Carrier of the type 
TESS38 built at Tsuneishi Heavy 
Industries shipyard in Cebu, Philippines. 
She is registered under the Liberian Flag.  
 
M.V. Lilac Harmony is a sister vessel to 
Cosmos Harmony, Dahlia Harmony, Iris 
Harmony and Rose Harmony, all under 
management of UMMS. She is adding to 
the number of vessels that we are proud 
to have successfully taken over in these 
difficult times. 
 
We thank the shipyard and the owners 
for strong support throughout the 
process. We also thank our staff ashore 
and especially the crew who have faced 
several hardships to show their courage 
and dedication to take over the vessel 
safely.  
 
We welcome her to our family and wish 
her and crew onboard safe sailings and 
good health.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

Together we sail... 
 


